
 

 

 MAP Winter Testing 

window:  January 

21st-February 12th 

 Lego Club:  Thursday, 

February 6th. 

 Pizza Friday:  Febru-

ary 7th. 

 Taming Technology: 

Great Conversations 

for Parents & Chil-

dren, Wednesday, 

February 12th 7pm 

 Classroom Valentines 

Parties: Thursday, 

February 13th at 1pm 

 No School– Staff De-

velopment, Friday 

February 14th 

 No School: Presi-

dents’ Holiday,  Feb-

ruary 17th-19th 

 School Resumes: 

Thursday, February 

20th. 

 Science Fair:  Thurs-

day, February 27th  

 School Annual Auc-

tion: Saturday, March 

7th 

Coming Events St Michael’s  

Tuesday Newsletter 

February 4th, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 
Thank you to all who contributed to making last week’s celebra-
tion of Catholic Schools Week a wonderful experience;  from the 
liturgies last weekend to the appreciation letters for members of 
our community, the creative colored pencil planters and painted 
mason jars our observance of this week will be remembered by 
our students, faculty, and staff. The staff enjoyed the delicious 
lunch hosted by the Parent Club. Your generosity is always appre-
ciated.  
 
 
This week we will learn the name of our school-wide GeoBee 
(Geography Bee) champion.  The school champion will participate 
in the National Geographic GeoBee later this week representing 
Saint Michael Catholic Parish School.  A belated congratulations to 
the winner of the school Spelling Bee Michael Darling. Michael 
will represent St. Michael School at the Scripps Spelling Bee later 
this month in Seattle.  
 
 
 

Peace, 

Karen Matthews 

Principal 

 

  



Parents Club News 
Lego Club will begin Thursday,  Feb 6th for grades K-3 from 3-4pm. Parents will need to 
check out their child with the adults in charge.  
 
Thank you! 

Friendly Reminder: 
If your child is late for school (arriving 
after 8:30 am) they must be signed in 
at the office by a parent or guardian, 
and get a tardy slip from the office be-
fore going into their classroom. 

Attendance Procedure  
If your student is going to be late/
absent or leaving early, please call 
Cassie Chhin in the school office at  
360-568-0821 ext:102 

Drop Off/Pick Up 
Just a reminder that all students (Pre-K-8th) are dropped off in the morning 
downstairs.  Our teachers use their mornings to prepare for the day.  There 
will always be a staff member downstairs by 8:20 to supervise the children 
and help with drop off. 

 

Auction News 
 
Join us for our 13th Annual St. Michael Catholic School Auction “Down the 
Rabbit Hole” March 7th in the large hall.  You can purchase tickets for $75 
each in the school office or register on-line at https://smpschool.ejoinme.org/
MyEvents/DowntheRabbitHole. 

https://smpschool.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/DowntheRabbitHole
https://smpschool.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/DowntheRabbitHole

